
NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF CARROLL  

 

A public hearing of the Board of Supervisors of Carroll Township, York County, 

Pennsylvania will be held on Monday, September 08, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. relating to the 

August 2025 Carroll Township and Dillsburg Borough Multi-Municipal Comprehensive 

Plan as submitted by Simone Collins Landscape Architecture.  The Board of Supervisors 

may act upon the plan at their regular meeting immediately thereafter; at 6:30 pm.  The 

public hearing and the regular meeting will be conducted at the Carroll Township 

building located at 555 Chestnut Grove Road, Dillsburg, PA 17019. 

 

All interested parties are urged to attend the hearing as set forth herein. If you are a person 

with a disability and require an auxiliary aid, service, or other accommodation to 

participate, please contact Carroll Township at 717-432-4951 to discuss how your needs 

may be best accommodated. 

 

Carroll Township Board of Supervisors 

Brent A. Sailhamer 

Chairman of the Board 
 

 


